
Hello children! Here we are again. Have you had a busy 

week? We have not been so busy this week. The weather 

has not been good for guinea pigs so sadly we’ve had a bit 

of an indoors week. We did make it into the garden once 

though and Miss Kuriger found a lovely patch of grass for 

us to mow.  

I (Bertie) have been writing your reports this week. It takes 

quite a while to type when the computer keys are so far 

apart. It is good exercise though, which Miss Kuriger says I 

need. I don’t know what she means! 

Look at our fantastic vegetable bunting! What a treat! Miss 

Kuriger said it was about time we worked for our food. It 

was the best cage decoration ever! We ate the vegetables 

pretty quickly and then started on the string.  
 

I hope you have had a lovely week at school and home.  

Love from Peggy and Bertie xxx 



Hello boys and girls. I wonder how you have all got on this week. It’s a good 

job that I have parent app so that I can keep up to date with messages 

from Mrs Moss. I gather that she has also had a recent shorter hair 

cut...maybe I set the trend.  

 

Florence tells me all about the fun you are having at school and all about 

Zoom assemblies. These sound very energetic.  

Perhaps I am better off being a stay at home  

superhero for now after all.  

However, I also hear that Mrs Barker is still 

providing many tasty snacks. School sounds 

good! 
 

See you all soon. Lots of love from Hetty xxx 


